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14th October 2015 

To All Stakeholders of Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Primary School 

 

Consultation Regarding the Admissions Policy for Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic 

Primary School 

Every seven years the Governing Body of Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Primary School goes out 

to consultation regarding its Admissions Policy. We now invite interested parties to comment on our 

Admissions Policy for 2017/18.  A copy of the proposed Admissions Policy is attached for your attention.  

There are no changes to the policy from last year.   

After reading the proposed Admissions Policy you may well have views that you wish to share with the 

Governors. You are invited to submit your views in writing to the Chair of Governors at the school 

address.  

Please mark the envelope ‘Consultation Regarding Admissions Policy’.  Should you have a question you 

want answering please send it to us via letter to the school address.  

The consultation period runs from Monday 19th October 2015 to Sunday  29th November 2015. 

Following that date, Governors will meet to consider comments submitted to them during the consultation 

period and will publish the final version of the school’s Admissions Policy on the school website by 15th 

March 2016. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly 
Headteacher 


